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For Date: 09/07/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-10673        0224 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 09/07/2025 0236
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-02:25:33  Enrt-02:25:52  Arvd-02:32:29  Clrd-02:36:34
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting the activation of a commercial   
burglar alarm system initiated by the display roofing motion   
detector. Alarm Company left messages for the keyholders.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

25-10674        0358 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:00:30                 Arvd-04:00:36  Clrd-05:59:07
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-04:00:34                 Arvd-04:00:38  Clrd-05:19:05
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a single car vs pole. Pole hanging.   
Unknown injury or airbag status. WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
NG nofified. Pole 22. Property damage to the mailbox at 136   
Copeland and the lawn at 130 Copeland.

         Narrative:      
NG 20-25 min ETA.

         Narrative:      
227 requests ASAP detail. Road closed Grant to Pinetree.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A-1 Affordable notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
NG and A-1 Affordable are on scene.

         Narrative:      
Detail filled.

         Narrative:      
Detail Officer on scene.

25-10675        0627 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1353] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:28:44                 Arvd-06:35:30  Clrd-06:48:01
         Narrative:      

Detail Officer requesting a Cruiser to the above location. A   
party reports she was rear-ended, the other vehicle left the   
scene.

         Narrative:      
The operator of the Toyota was rear ended as it stopped for   
a detour. Minor damage to Toyota party just wished incident   
to be logged. Parties did exchange information through cell   
phone photos. Cruiser clear no report necessary.
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25-10681        1754 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-18:09:40                 Arvd-18:13:35  Clrd-18:21:29
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Rear door motion   
detector.   

         Narrative:      
Provider was able to make contact with key holder who   
requested dispatch.   

25-10682        1806 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [BRO] N QUINCY + CARY
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting tow information for MVA that occurred   
approximately 30min ago at the attached address. Caller was   
advised and transferred to Brockton non-emergency line for   
further assistance.   

25-10688        2040 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-20:43:37                 Arvd-20:45:05  Clrd-21:14:45
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:43:43                                Clrd-20:43:46
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:43:49                 Arvd-20:43:50  Clrd-21:18:50
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting MVA with P/I.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en-route.

         Narrative:      
222 transporting one female party to station, starting   
mileage 52717.6

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 52718.3

25-10690        2059 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller locked themselves out of the apartment. Advised that   
all units are out of station but will respond once   
available.   

         Narrative:      
Caller was able to find help, services no longer needed.   

25-10691        2217 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:22:42                 Arvd-22:28:36  Clrd-22:31:03
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic operation of MV - dark color   
Cadillac SUV. Caller states the vehicle was travelling at a   
high rate of speed, struck the jersey barrier and crossed   
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all lanes of traffic on Route 24, exiting at exit 28A.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, could not locate vehicle.   

For Date: 09/08/2025  -  Monday   

25-10692        0219 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:19:54  Clrd-02:20:44
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time

25-10693        0220 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:20:56  Clrd-02:21:31
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time

25-10697        0231 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:32:08  Clrd-02:32:28
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time

25-10705        0657 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:00:16                 Arvd-07:00:55  Clrd-07:00:56
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-07:00:50                 Arvd-07:00:53  Clrd-07:00:53
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:00:52                                Clrd-07:02:15
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic operator.  Vehicle passed   
numerous cars and committed numerous marked lanes   
violations.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle got onto the highway.  Transferred to MSP.

25-10707        0816 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 153] BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:28:39                 Arvd-08:28:44  Clrd-09:21:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a tree down and wires on the ground at the   
attached location.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

25-10708        0825 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   4
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/07/2025  Thru: 09/13/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/16/2025

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 09/08/2025 0923
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:55:51                 Arvd-08:55:53  Clrd-09:23:37
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report a past MVA. Accident   
occured on 9/7/25. Reporting party only got the involved   
vehicle's registration number.

         Narrative:      
Potential operator located, message left at this time.

         Narrative:      
Operator contacted and will be reaching out to the involved   
party.

25-10709        0902 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

LTC renewal drop off.

25-10710        0911 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for a tow release form. Tow release   
form given in hand.

25-10717        1141 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:49:57  Enrt-11:50:00  Arvd-11:52:46  Clrd-12:21:33
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a male party walking back and forth in   
front of several houses, asking for a phone charger, and   
stating he was heading to the train station.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out and was moved along.

25-10724        1510 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:14:54  Enrt-15:14:56  Arvd-15:25:14  Clrd-15:25:17
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an erratic operator unable to maintain   
lanes.

         Narrative:      
222 could not locate the vehicle.

25-10725        1536 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to pick up LTC. LTC given in hand.

25-10726        1543 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to pick up LTC. LTC given in hand.
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25-10727        1615 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up LTC. Given in hand.   

25-10730        1738 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:38:35  Clrd-17:40:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-10732        1739 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [EAO] EASTON
         Narrative:      

Transferred to Easton Police via PSAP.

25-10734        2028 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-20:28:00  Clrd-20:29:50
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Party was a delivery driver waiting for an order not a DMV.   

25-10735        2032 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-20:32:00  Clrd-20:37:12
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Warning for failure to stop.   

25-10736        2059 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1368] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:59:19  Clrd-21:00:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-10737        2103 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:07:03                 Arvd-21:08:50  Clrd-21:19:05
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting she found her vehicle hit in   
the parking lot of the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-10738        2112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:12:18  Clrd-21:14:03

25-10741        2144 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:45:07  Clrd-22:17:10
         Narrative:      

228 shuttling male party to Pleasant St.

25-10742        2146 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1219] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:46:00  Clrd-21:50:00
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for headlight violation.   

25-10743        2252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 68] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:52:31  Clrd-22:57:18
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-10744        2320 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off accident report. Report added to   
non-invesitaged folder.   

For Date: 09/09/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-10750        0250 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:50:25  Clrd-02:51:27
         Narrative:      

Property appears in order at this time.

25-10751        0252 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:52:24  Clrd-02:53:18
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10757        0301 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-03:01:09  Clrd-03:10:40
         Narrative:      

Suspicious vehicle drove away from behind the building   
during a property check of the building.

         Narrative:      
Party stated he is a Lyft driver and was waiting for   
service. Party checked out and was sent on his way.

25-10758        0301 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:02:01  Clrd-03:02:25
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10759        0302 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:02:48  Clrd-03:03:33
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10760        0530 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 09/09/2025 0554
  Location/Address:    [WEG 325] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:31:28                 Arvd-05:38:00  Clrd-05:38:27
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:40:18                 Arvd-05:40:20  Clrd-05:54:29
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting there is a tree in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Tree branches are not impeding traffic. DPW notified to   
clear the debris.

25-10762        0758 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:59:43  Enrt-08:00:41  Arvd-08:03:23  Clrd-08:25:17
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:00:28  Enrt-08:00:43  Arvd-08:03:33  Clrd-08:25:15
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a two car MVA no P.I.

25-10767        1025 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:29:38                 Arvd-10:29:40  Clrd-11:27:03
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:36:03                 Arvd-10:36:05  Clrd-11:27:05
         Narrative:      

Officer out at daycare event.

25-10769        1135 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 316] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:36:35                 Arvd-11:48:03  Clrd-11:51:51
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 entry exit rear door.

25-10771        1238 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:04:41                 Arvd-13:04:43  Clrd-13:04:44
         Narrative:      

Party into station turning in LTC renewal.  Receipt given.

25-10772        1345 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:45:24  Clrd-13:47:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for passing violation.

25-10773        1425 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-14:26:32  Enrt-14:26:35  Arvd-14:40:55  Clrd-14:48:23
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting an employee near attached business   
has locked their keys in their car.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.

25-10774        1448 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-14:49:14                 Arvd-14:49:16  Clrd-14:56:01
         Narrative:      

Officer flagged down for an MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked.

25-10775        1454 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:55:57                 Arvd-14:55:58  Clrd-15:02:09
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:02:14                 Arvd-15:02:16  Clrd-15:37:38
         Narrative:      

227 assisting party with changing a flat tire.

25-10776        1537 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 09/09/2025 1600
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:39:19                 Arvd-15:39:24  Clrd-15:51:02
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:39:22                 Arvd-15:39:26  Clrd-15:58:42
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a potential juvenile was struck by a   
vehicle on his scooter.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   9
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/07/2025  Thru: 09/13/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/16/2025

         Narrative:      
227 reports juvenile was not injured and a parent is on   
scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10777        1634 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report in hand.

25-10778        1638 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 746] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-16:38:00  Clrd-16:45:35
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:39:33  Clrd-16:45:02
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.

25-10779        1702 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:02:00  Clrd-17:12:16
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for license not in possession.

25-10780        1716 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST + UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:16:46  Clrd-17:20:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for crosswalk violation and seat belt violation.

25-10781        1720 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-17:27:30                 Arvd-17:27:32  Clrd-17:35:01
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting to speak to an officer about   
her son's father having mail sent to her house.

         Narrative:      
Party advised to not open the mail and return to sender.

25-10782        1743 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:43:45  Clrd-17:47:04
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.
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25-10784        1837 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-18:37:00  Clrd-19:10:39
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:43:48  Clrd-19:10:40
         Narrative:      

Raleigh's is en route.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10788        1943 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC in hand.

25-10789        1944 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:44:27  Clrd-19:46:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-10790        1958 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for a tow release form.

         Narrative:      
Tow release given in hand.

25-10791        2105 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:08:08                 Arvd-21:08:10  Clrd-21:20:00
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-21:08:55  Enrt-21:09:09  Arvd-21:09:50  Clrd-21:18:27
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting two male parties checking car doors.

         Narrative:      
The two male parties were at the residence at approximately   
0800 and were not checking car doors.

25-10792        2144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:45:00  Clrd-21:48:14
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         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes.

For Date: 09/10/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-10802        0523 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 09/10/2025 0539
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:25:14                 Arvd-05:31:57  Clrd-05:39:38
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, back door loading docks. No key holder contact has   
been made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

25-10805        0713 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:18:24                 Arvd-07:18:27  Clrd-07:18:55
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up call from attached number. On call back party   
did not speak english and hung up again. Caller showed he   
was in a 4000 meter radius of the cell tower. Party did not   
indicate there was an emergency and nothing was heard during   
the calls indicating an emergency.

25-10811        0955 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:58:52  Enrt-09:58:55  Arvd-10:01:13  Clrd-10:21:30
         Narrative:      

Attached business requesting an officer for an unwanted   
party.  Involved is angry that the business is not allowing   
them to release a vehicle in their custody.

25-10814        1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:10  Clrd-12:26:02
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-10818        1402 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:07:47                 Arvd-14:07:50  Clrd-14:28:51
         Narrative:      

Officer out for school dismissal.

25-10819        1417 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-14:18:24                 Arvd-14:18:26  Clrd-14:32:45
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:18:29                 Arvd-14:18:30  Clrd-14:23:38
         Narrative:      
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         Narrative:      
On call back party stated call was accidental.

25-10823        1607 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:14:26  Enrt-16:15:10  Arvd-16:19:21  Clrd-16:29:37
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:17:06  Enrt-16:17:07  Arvd-16:20:47  Clrd-16:29:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reports male party attempting to sell air pods and   
apple watches out of a trash bag in the area. Described as a   
black male, approximately 50yrs old, wearing black shirt,   
gray sweat pants, baseball hat, carrying black trash bag.   

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area and local businesses, unable to   
locate party.   

25-10825        1638 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 557] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:39:43                 Arvd-16:41:29  Clrd-16:55:24
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting MVA with parked vehicle. No P/I.

25-10826        1733 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:33:10  Clrd-17:35:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-10827        1804 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 144] MARISA DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:14:50                 Arvd-18:22:51  Clrd-18:32:11
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:16:18                 Arvd-18:23:45  Clrd-18:32:10
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting assistance with chicken that is in fenced   
in pool area at residence.   

         Narrative:      
Chicken has been moved along.   

25-10828        1807 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:08:54                                Clrd-18:10:40
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:10:45                 Arvd-18:12:29  Clrd-18:16:05
         Narrative:      

PD out to assist FD.

25-10829        1818 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:23:02  Enrt-18:23:13  Arvd-18:31:01  Clrd-18:32:38
         Narrative:      

e911 hangup, upon call back, caller stated accidental dial   
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while cleaning phone.   

25-10830        1854 ROAD RAGE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [EAS] WINTER
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby following a road rage incident. Other   
party involved stated they would meet at PD. No other party   
arrived, EBPD was contacted and also had no knowledge of the   
situation.   

         Narrative:      
Party provided contact information should anything come of   
this.   

25-10831        1932 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 356] HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:34:02  Clrd-19:34:30
         Narrative:      

224 dropping off LTC letter to attached party.

25-10832        1949 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:49:30  Clrd-19:52:58
         Narrative:      

Party provided proper insurance. Advised to contact RMV.

25-10834        2050 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 09/10/2025 2108
  Location/Address:    [WEG 979] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:58:34  Enrt-20:58:50  Arvd-21:03:16  Clrd-21:08:36
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Front Door. Unable to   
reach key holders at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Front door is locked and building appears secure. Cruiser   
clear.   

For Date: 09/11/2025  -  Thursday   

25-10841        0153 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 09/11/2025 0206
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:55:28  Enrt-01:59:11  Arvd-02:03:54  Clrd-02:06:05
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2 zone 19 warehouse motion.    
No response from the key holder. Unit 227 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

25-10844        0629 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:31:51                 Arvd-06:39:42  Clrd-06:39:44
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting a signal two at the attached   
location. F.D dispatched with unit 226.   

         Narrative:      
Employee set off the alarm when she opened the door. Units   
cleared.   

25-10847        0745 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:46:35                 Arvd-07:53:59  Clrd-07:54:00
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported he struck another vehicle near the   
attached location. No injuries reported, unit 226   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10851        0949 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to pick up LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC given in hand.

25-10853        1039 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting to pick up plates from her   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Information referred to detective division.

25-10854        1055 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station reporting a motor vehicle accident.

         Narrative:      
Accident occured near the Shell Gas Station. Calling party   
only obtained the involved party's license, no registration.   
Involved party said they would like to settle without   
involving insurance and said they would reach out to the   
calling party.

         Narrative:      
Involved party has not contacted the calling party at this   
time. Calling party would like this information logged.

25-10855        1216 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1590] BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:30:12                 Arvd-12:30:14  Clrd-12:53:55
         Narrative:      
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Caller reporting her 2 dogs ran away from her.

         Narrative:      
Dogs returned to property.

25-10861        1518 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 5] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:18:44  Enrt-15:18:46  Arvd-15:20:13  Clrd-15:29:30
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a minor MVA and requesting officer   
assistance.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10862        1549 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:50:08                 Arvd-15:50:10  Clrd-16:08:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an MVA with airbags deployed.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10863        1604 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to pick up LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC given in hand.

25-10864        1644 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:46:43                 Arvd-16:51:40  Clrd-16:53:06
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA.   

         Narrative:      
No airbag deployment or injuries.

         Narrative:      
Both operators exchanged information prior to 222's arrival.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on their own power.

25-10865        1700 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

D3 reporting a minor MVA at the attached location.

         Narrative:      
No injuries or airbag deployment just minor damage reported.
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         Narrative:      
Both parties exchanged information prior to D3 arriving.

25-10866        1719 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:20:24  Clrd-18:27:24
         Narrative:      

224 out at school curriculum night.

25-10869        1856 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-19:00:46                 Arvd-19:07:47  Clrd-19:26:31
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:10:44  Enrt-19:12:47  Arvd-19:16:54  Clrd-19:26:30
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 alarm, zone right rear door.

         Narrative:      
Calling party unable to make contact with keyholder.

         Narrative:      
Attempted to contact keyholder without success.

         Narrative:      
228 observed an open door at the attached business.

         Narrative:      
228 and 222 checked the building. The rear door was secured.

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.

25-10871        1932 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 375] HIGHLAND AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:34:17                 Arvd-19:36:49  Clrd-19:53:49
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating her husband feels weak and unable to get   
back into his power chair on his own power.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
222 on scene with FD.

         Narrative:      
Party assisted.

25-10872        1952 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-20:06:21                 Arvd-20:06:23  Clrd-20:06:23
         Narrative:      

E911 operator stating she was behind the attached vehicle   
that was swerving all over the road.   

         Narrative:      
Operator went into Bridgewater. Caller was then transferred   
to Bridgewater PSAP.
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25-10873        2013 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 09/11/2025 2047
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-20:13:24  Clrd-20:36:36
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-20:27:06  Clrd-20:35:51
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10875        2101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-21:01:05  Clrd-21:09:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for inspection sticker.

25-10876        2151 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:51:40  Clrd-21:58:38
         Narrative:      

Warnings issued for marked lanes violation and seat belt   
violations.

25-10877        2221 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:21:44  Clrd-22:24:34
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for marked lanes violation.

25-10878        2321 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    COPPER BEECH CIR + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-23:21:34  Clrd-23:24:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 09/12/2025  -  Friday   

25-10880        0141 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  18
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/07/2025  Thru: 09/13/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/16/2025

                                                     Arvd-01:41:08  Clrd-01:42:18
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure at this time.

25-10881        0142 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:42:38  Clrd-01:43:34
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10882        0201 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:02:06  Clrd-02:02:29
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure at this time.

25-10884        0207 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:07:15  Clrd-02:07:47
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure at this time.

25-10888        0414 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez 09/12/2025 0425
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-04:15:01  Enrt-04:15:27  Arvd-04:22:36  Clrd-04:25:33
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Roofing display motion.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure at this time.

25-10889        0644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:45:32  Clrd-07:20:03
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-10890        0721 ROAD RAGE E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST + WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a road rage incident. CP stated   
attached vehicle tried to run him off the road and the   
operator threatened to shoot him. Caller stated the vehicle   
got onto Route 24 South. MSP notified.
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25-10891        0902 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-09:02:50  Clrd-09:03:49
         Narrative:      

MV stop for a red light violation.   

25-10895        0943 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to pick up an accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report given in hand.

25-10897        1020 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station to pick up an accident report.

         Narrative:      
Report given in hand.

25-10898        1108 FRAUD IMPERSONATION REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:15:24                 Arvd-11:15:27  Clrd-11:16:13
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to make a fraud report.

25-10899        1141 SERVE SUMMONS (Civil) Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MARISA DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:46:06  Enrt-11:46:12  Arvd-11:51:56  Clrd-12:00:46
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-11:46:08  Enrt-11:46:10  Arvd-11:51:55  Clrd-12:00:45
         Narrative:      

Franklin Police Department faxed over summons (Civil-Docket   
437-25-CR-571) to be served by October 6th, 2025.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to serve at this time.

25-10900        1207 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola 09/12/2025 1243
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-12:08:31                                Clrd-12:12:00
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:11:09                 Arvd-12:11:18  Clrd-12:26:15
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-12:26:36                 Arvd-12:26:37  Clrd-12:42:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was moved into a parking lot.

25-10902        1316 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [BRO] PEARL ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a driver hit a tree branch.

         Narrative:      
Transferred to Brockton PD.

25-10906        1458 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:00:36  Enrt-15:00:38  Arvd-15:16:10  Clrd-15:27:59
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-15:01:44  Clrd-15:01:48
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting to speak with a supervisor.

         Narrative:      
OIC issued report in hand.

25-10907        1502 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:02:15  Clrd-15:05:42
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-10908        1524 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-15:24:14  Clrd-15:25:14
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.   

25-10909        1537 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-15:38:02  Clrd-15:53:54
         Narrative:      

All appears in order.   

25-10910        1539 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:39:42  Clrd-15:41:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation and no inspection   
sticker.

25-10911        1642 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form, form given in   
hand.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  21
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/07/2025  Thru: 09/13/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/16/2025

25-10912        1711 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    PROGRESSIVE AVE
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:16:02  Enrt-17:16:08  Arvd-17:18:47  Clrd-17:25:30
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-17:16:04  Enrt-17:16:09  Arvd-17:18:47  Clrd-17:25:31
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-17:16:05                 Arvd-17:16:07  Clrd-17:25:29
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a possible domestic. Male   
party yelling outside and inside.

         Narrative:      
226 reports this is not a domestic disturbance. Male party   
was yelling because he could not find his debit card. Peace   
has been restored.

25-10914        1827 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:30:45  Clrd-19:23:35
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-19:11:41                 Arvd-19:11:44  Clrd-19:11:44
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-19:11:46                 Arvd-19:11:48  Clrd-19:57:36
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:30:08                 Arvd-19:30:11  Clrd-19:56:25
         Narrative:      

224 out at high school football game.

25-10915        1918 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:23:39  Enrt-19:23:41  Arvd-19:24:25  Clrd-19:30:01
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a large brown short haired   
dog running in and out of the road.

         Narrative:      
224 reports he checked the length of the location unable to   
locate the dog at this time.

25-10916        2050 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-20:50:00  Clrd-20:56:13
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-20:50:37                 Arvd-20:52:14  Clrd-20:56:11
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for headlight violation. Cruisers clear.   

25-10917        2116 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:16:00  Clrd-21:21:27
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-21:16:42                 Arvd-21:20:52  Clrd-21:21:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired registration. Cruisers clear.   
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25-10918        2222 VANDALISM REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-22:23:34                 Arvd-22:28:10  Clrd-22:36:30
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:26:40                 Arvd-22:28:08  Clrd-22:36:28
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an Officer due to his   
vehicle being vandalized.

         Narrative:      
Report taken.   

25-10919        2252 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:53:06                 Arvd-22:53:29  Clrd-23:46:37
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-22:53:09                 Arvd-22:53:30  Clrd-23:45:50
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-22:54:21  Enrt-22:54:22  Arvd-22:55:35  Clrd-23:16:34
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states a female patron struck a female manager   
in the face. No weapons shown. Female has currently exited   
the building and is in the parking lot. Cruisers dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party left without any further issue. Manager stated   
it was accidental contact and declined to press any charges   
or trespass female. Cruisers clear.

For Date: 09/13/2025  -  Saturday   

25-10920        0057 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1589] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-00:58:22                 Arvd-01:04:13  Clrd-01:06:03
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:00:30  Enrt-01:00:30  Arvd-01:01:23  Clrd-01:05:36
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar System activation   
initiated by man-door 9 and middle motion detector. They   
have been unable to contact a keyholder.

         Narrative:      
Alarm was accidental by an employee.

25-10921        0059 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-00:59:21  Clrd-01:07:20
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-10922        0106 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:07:42  Clrd-01:09:08
         Narrative:      
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Property appears secure at this time.

25-10923        0110 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 878] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:11:00  Clrd-01:12:42
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10925        0115 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:15:32  Clrd-01:16:23
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10928        0200 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 566] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-02:00:50  Clrd-02:03:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for registration sticker.

25-10929        0213 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-02:13:49  Clrd-02:19:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.

25-10930        0233 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 09/13/2025 0438
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-02:34:07  Clrd-02:42:12
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-02:42:39                 Arvd-02:44:59  Clrd-03:17:34
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-02:42:46                 Arvd-02:42:48  Clrd-04:10:57
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-02:44:26  Enrt-02:44:26  Arvd-02:45:27  Clrd-03:17:31
         Narrative:      

0241 - 226 is on a Motor Vehicle stop at the above location.   
Requests a second car.

         Narrative:      
227 requests NIL. May's notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party 10/3 226 en route to station.   

         Narrative:      
NIL has the vehicle. 227 is clear.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.

         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  24
  Dispatch Log  From: 09/07/2025  Thru: 09/13/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/16/2025

BCI in the Station.

         Narrative:      
Bail Clerk notified. Bail set at $500.00

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell.

         Narrative:      
BCI clear of Station.

         Narrative:      
Attached party tendered bail. Bail Clerk notified.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-326-AR
            Arrest:    LOPES, RICARDO W       
           Address:    754 BEDFORD ST Apt. #754   EAST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    43
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%, 3RD OFFENSE

25-10934        0841 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] RT24
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting a disabled MVA on route 24.
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-10935        1051 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-10:53:44                 Arvd-10:57:24  Clrd-11:01:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting ATV in parking lot and would like them off   
the property.   

         Narrative:      
Party was on golf cart with kids, advised to move along.   

25-10937        1157 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 676] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-12:08:55                 Arvd-12:08:56  Clrd-12:25:32
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to speak with an officer regarding theft from   
her vehicle over night.   

25-10938        1203 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to log a past MVA in parking lot of attached.   
Second vehicle did not remain on scene, witness provided   
vehicle information.   

25-10941        1702 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 09/13/2025 1719
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:02:00  Clrd-17:06:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-10942        1907 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    BREWSTER RD + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-19:07:00  Clrd-19:14:07
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for inspection status.

25-10943        2040 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
         Narrative:      

E911 open line call, no callback number available, radius of   
4,043 meters.

25-10944        2126 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:27:48  Enrt-21:27:52  Arvd-21:36:51  Clrd-21:36:52
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:34:56  Clrd-21:36:53

25-10945        2138 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-21:38:00  Clrd-21:40:30
         Narrative:      

226 checking on a possible DMV.

25-10946        2152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:52:29  Clrd-21:57:05
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-10947        2221 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:21:00  Clrd-22:26:09
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for headlight violation.

25-10948        2244 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1496] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:44:00  Clrd-22:48:07
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for speeding.

25-10949        2315 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:15:58  Clrd-23:18:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.
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